
Wednesday Night KidsZone 
2024-2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Thank you for bringing your child to Awana and Kids In Action at Fee Fee Baptist Church. 
We will begin our Wednesday Night KidZone activities on September 11. We will meet from 
6:00 – 7:30 pm to explore the Bible, participate in mission projects and have game time. It will 
look a bit different from previous years: We will have Awana Puggles, Cubbies and Sparks for 
our preK through 2nd graders; our 3-5 graders will be in the girls or boys group called Girls in 
Action (GA) and Royal Ambassadors (RA), respectively. 
 
This first Wednesday Night (Sept. 11) will be our annual church-wide Impact Week. Families 
can participate in CanCan night by bringing non-perishable foods for our church food pantry. 
You will find a list included with this letter identifying items needed for our food pantry.  
 
This year there will be no dues! However, we would ask that you pay for identifying items that 
your child earns for Cubbies, Sparks, RA, and GA. These will be vests and bags for their work-
books.  The one-time costs are as follows: 

    Cubbies -- Vest ($20) and optional Bag ($7) 
    Sparks -- Vest ($20); optional bag  ($10) 
    Not sure about costs yet for RA and GA items 
If you are coming for the first time, please fill out and bring the enclosed Connect Card 

 the first night. Fill out both sides of the card. 
 
We accept cash and checks made payable to Fee Fee Baptist Church. You can also use our         
e-giving option on our website at feefeebc.org.  Indicate what your payment is for in the memo 
line. If you have special circumstances, please talk to Kathy Scott about this.   
 
Just a reminder, kids receive points each week for attendance, bringing their Bible, and work-
book and wearing their uniform.  Additional points are given for sections completed each night, 
bringing a friend, participating in missions projects, dressing in accordance with our theme 
nights (see enclosed calendar) and conduct.   
 
If you have any questions about the costs or any aspect of the program, please contact Kathy 
Scott, Director of Children and Family Ministries (314-739-1525). If you are willing to help 
during our Wednesday Night KidsZone, please see Kathy Scott for information.  
 
There are also Bible study options for youth and adults during KidsZone on Wed. nights. 
 
We know how busy family life can be. THANK YOU for bringing your children.   


